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1461 Magazine St - 22-24755-HDLC

Yvette K. Tyler <ytyler@nola.gov>
Fri 8/19/2022 11:34 AM

To: jasonburkhardt@burkhardtsair.com <jasonburkhardt@burkhardtsair.com>
1461 Magazine St. is located in a Local Historic District which is under the jurisdiction of the HDLC. I am
working on the HDLC review of this project;  please let me know when you have uploaded a measured
site plan that shows the proposed location of the generator and its distance from the property lines and
existing building(s). I reiterate, please email me when this has been uploaded because our internal
system will not alert me. Alternately, you can email this documentation to me, and I can upload it for
you. If you have any questions, don't hesitate to reach out.


Yvette Tyler
Senior Architectural Historian
Historic District Landmarks Commission 
Office of Business & External Services
City of New Orleans
(504)658-7052
ytyler@nola.gov



